
From: Thomas Beckett   
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 3:56 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Amica/condo development proposed at the corner of Wilson and Rousseaux Streets, Ancaster 
 

City Clerk of Hamilton,  
 
The Amica/condo development proposed at the corner of Wilson and Rousseaux Streets in 
Ancaster is an outrageous development on all counts and must be stopped immediately! Have 
the planning committee and the developers lost their minds? Have the developers taken 
into consideration where this property is actually located? It simply is NOT the right location for 
such a development. Period. 
 
In my opinion, the Brandon House should never have been demolished. That was and still is a 
crime. But it's too late now. 
 
The developer should purchase land in another area of Ancaster where there is proper space 
for such a facility and have the go ahead from the planning committee and Ancaster residents. 
Consider all aspects of the new location for proper space, traffic flow, water runoff, sewage 
treatment and all other aspects for a superb build and outcome for the long-term success. 
 
The traffic gridlock is already too congested in this area of Ancaster.  
 
Please do your best to make sure this development ends NOW and is relocated to another 
area.  
 
It needs your immediate attention! Have some integrity and show the town you care and end 
this terrible project now for this location now. 

 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca


 
Thank you for your help on this. I look forward to hearing from you and how you 
intend to proceed. Please do the Right thing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Beckett 
 
 


